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 We have made it to summer finally! With the warmer temps we will be going outside a lot. Please apply 

sunscreen to your child before bringing them that way if we are outside when they get here they already have it on and 

will not get burnt. If your child is doing summer school and you want them to have breakfast please have them here by 

7:15 so they have time to eat. The bus will be here about 7:30 in the mornings. After school we will do snack when the 

kids get here. June 29th is the last day of summer school.  We will do an ice cream party on June 30th to celebrate the end 

of the year. We will also do some water play that afternoon so please make sure they have extra clothes. 

 Those that are not going to summer school we will be trying to go to the pool but it may be the end of June 

before we can. We will do water play on Wednesdays and Fridays. We will do this during nap time so please make sure 

they have extra clothes to change into or a bathing suit to change into. We will also be doing different activities and 

crafts and things may get messy. If you want to leave extra clothes in their cubbies you can make sure their names are 

on them somewhere so there is no confusion if they get left lying around. We will try to walk to Hood Park some days 

also so please make sure I get their permission slips back or they will not be allowed to walk to the park and will have to 

sit in the office or another classroom while we are gone.  

 Those that are going to summer school we will be doing these activities and more in July so you will not miss out 

on the fun. We will have snack after they get off the bus and go outside until they go home unless it is raining.  

 If you would like to donate any outdoor water play activities they are greatly appreciated. We can’t have water 

guns here. We will do water balloons and sponges, we will do some water relays, and any other fun water activities we 

can come up with. If and when we are able to go to the pool we will let you know of those days ahead of time. Ms. Erica 

will get the ice cream for our party. If parents would like to donate anything like cones, toppings, etc. they are welcome 

to.  

 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 

 

Dates to Remember: 

June 20th  Father’s Day 

June 29th  Last Day Summer School  

June 30th  Ice Cream Party 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Alyssa  


